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Founded in 1975 as the Westchester Jewish Conference 

The Jewish Community Relations Council of Westchester 

January 15, 2014 

Dear Community Leaders: 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Westchester Jewish Council, representing over 150  
member organizations and the 150,000 Jews of Westchester County, we thank those university 
presidents who took a stand against the unjust American Studies Association (“ASA”) boycott of 
Israeli universities.  We applaud their moral clarity in opposing the actions of the ASA and thank 
them for their efforts to support positive dialogue on our college campuses.  The Westchester 
Jewish Council proudly stands with them on this matter. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Paul B. Warhit, President 
Elliot Forchheimer, Executive Director 
On behalf of the Westchester Jewish Council Board of Directors 


